
21st March 2024 

Message from the Headteacher 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Maths Feast Competition 

This week saw Beechen Cliff host the annual Year 10 Maths Feast 

competition which pitched 16 teams from 12 schools against each 

other in solving challenging maths problems against the clock in a 

team format.  
 

The Beechen Cliff team of Harry, Ted, Henry and Sam represented 

their school brilliantly and achieved 6th place overall and were 

only three points off the top three. Thank you to  Mr Henly for  

coordinating the hosting of the event enabling it to be run at 

Beechen Cliff this year. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Calendar 

Monday 25th— Thursday 28th March 

School Theatre Production—West Side Story 

Roper Theatre Hayesfield 

 

Thursday 28th March 

Easter Raffle 

End of Easter Term—School finishes at 1pm 
 

Sunday 31st March 

Daylight Saving Time starts 

 

Monday 15th April 

Start of Spring Term 

 

Thursday 18th March 

Year 8 Parents’ Evening 

 

Friday 19th —Sunday 21st April 

Ten Tors—Dartmoor 3 
 

Tuesday 23rd April 

Headteacher’s Open House @ 6pm -Main Hall 
 

Friday 26th –Saturday 27th April 

Bronze DofE Practice Expedition 
 

Monday 6th May 

May Day Bank Holiday 
 

Friday 17th May  

Auction of Promises—630pm 

Year 7 and 8 Bath Hub Science Fair 

Over the last few weeks, pupils in Years 7 and 

8 have been completing science projects which 

have involved researching and carrying out    

experiments in a scientific area of their choice. 

The winning group from each class then had 

the opportunity to showcase their project at the 

Bath Hub Science Fair held this year at           

Hayesfield.  



At the event pupils had the opportunity to discuss their projects with parents and visitors and then attend the 

Circus of Science event in the Roper Theatre. The quality of the projects was excellent and the Trust Director of 

Science also commented on how well Beechen Cliff pupils could articulate what they had discovered during the 

completion of the project. Congratulations to all pupils involved! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I Can & I Am Bus 

This week we have had the I Can & I am bus visit Beechen 

Cliff with the opportunity for pupils in Years 7, 8 and 9 to 

take part in activities including making pizza and discussing      

wellbeing. 
 

When I visited one Year 9 group taking part I was impressed 

with the quality of margarita pizza made and to see pupils 

completing all the washing up! 
 

School concert 

We are delighted to have our annual school concert taking place at St Luke’s Church at 7pm this evening and hope 

you will be able to join us for what will be a wonderful evening of musical entertainment from our talented pupils. 
 

West Side Story 

The school production of West Side Story in partnership with Hayesfield and Bath Theatre School is taking place 

from 25-28th March next week. The performances on Tuesday to Thursday are sold out with just a few tickets       

available for Monday - last chance to get your tickets here: https://baththeatreschool.com/tickets/ 

We wish all the cast all the best for the week after months of hard work in rehearsals. 
 

Easter Holiday 

As we move into the last week of term I would like to remind you that the last day of this term is Thursday 28th 

March and that pupils return to school on Monday 15th April after the Easter break. 
 

Wishing you a good weekend. 

 

 

T. D. Markall 

Headteacher 

https://baththeatreschool.com/tickets/


Key Notices 

REPORTING ALL PUPIL ABSENCES 
All absences from School including  late arrivals and medical appointments are to 

be reported to School promptly.  

Please take note of the following correct direct contact details.  

Lower School Pupils  

To report a Lower School absence please call the School direct on 01225 485222  OR email the lower school 

attendance at attendance@beechencliff.org.uk.  

Sixth Form Students  

For a Sixth Form student absence please call the School direct on 01225 485221 OR you can email Sixth Form 

attendance at sixthattendance@beechencliff.org.uk 

PLANNED ABSENCES 

For planned absences please complete an  absence request form found on the school website and   return it to 

the attendance office or to  attendance@beechencliff.org.uk 

END OF TERM ARRANGEMENTS—

Thursday 28th March 

School will finish for the Easter break  on              

Thursday 28th March at 1pm.   

Pupils will attend lessons Periods  1 –3 as           

normal , and then attend a whole school              

assembly at 12.30pm. 

 

Please note that food will only be available in 

the Refectory for the two morning breaks. 

 

Mr Kant Mann 

Assistant Headteacher 

Homework Review and Headteacher's 

Open House 
 

We are currently reviewing our homework                     

arrangements and procedures and as part of this       

would love to have some feedback and discussion with              

parents. 
 

I will be holding a Headteacher’s Open House on          

Tuesday 23rd April at 6pm in the Main Hall. 
 

The aim is to get parent feedback on homework so this 

can feed into our review and help shape homework         

arrangements moving forward. 
 

If you would like to attend please sign up via this link 

https://forms.gle/H8r6Xe1azQR2Q1d4A  by Friday 19th 

April 

 

T. D. Markall 

Headteacher 

PROGRESS REPORTS 
 
 

Please note that the Second Progress Report of the year for Years 7, 8 and 12 are available to view on Talaxy. 
 

Progress Report 2 for Years 9 and 10 will be available to view on Tuesday 26th March. 

Full School Reports for Years 11 and 13 will be available to view on Thursday 28th March.  
 

If you have any difficulty accessing these, please email crussell@beechencliff.org.uk 

If you have any further questions about the reports, please email me at aseal@beechencliff.org.uk 
 
 

 

Andrew Seal 

Deputy Headteacher (Curriculum and Assessment) 

mailto:attendance@beechencliff.org.uk
mailto:sixthattendance@beechencliff.org.uk
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1FFqe1Q6GgkjesgDqznNyx4qghbriwayda8W9VBWX-qo/edit
mailto:attendance@beechencliff.org.uk
https://forms.gle/H8r6Xe1azQR2Q1d4A
mailto:crussell@beechencliff.org.uk
mailto:aseal@beechencliff.org.uk


IGNITE DAY 3 
 

We are all very much looking forward to our upcoming “Ignite” Day to be held on Tuesday 26th 

March, focused on Achieving Ambitions, enlightening and preparing all students appropriately.  

 

All parents will have received a letter detailing the location and content of the day for their son/

daughter.  An overview of the programme is below and the school day timings are as normal with 

students expected to the correct location by 8:25am, in full uniform and with all of their necessary 

school equipment. 

 

 

Please note that for Year 8, the boys will be at Hayesfield Girls’ School and should enter via the 

main gates, making their way to the Main Hall upon arrival.  

 

An enormous amount of work goes into making these days engaging and relevant to ensure that all 

involved have greater appreciation and understanding of the topics and how they are personally 

impacted.  If you do have any questions regarding the day please do get in contact and we have no 

doubt that the day will result in embedding our values further as we move towards the conclusion 

of Term 4. 

 

Mr Kevin Morris 

Assistant Headteacher—Character Development 

 

Year Location Topic 

7 Beechen Cliff Religious Places, Stories and Values 

8 Hayesfield Girls’ School Brougham Hayes 

Campus, BA2 3QX 

Teamwork, Marketing, Enterprise and          

Financial Awareness 

9 Beechen Cliff Personal Welfare and Safety 

10 Beechen Cliff British Values & House of Commons debate 

11 Beechen Cliff Preparation for GCSEs 

12 Beechen Cliff University applications and aspirations 

13 Self directed Independent Study 



 

 

 

 

Thanks for your World Book Day donations! We have begun to receive the items we have 

ordered using the £500+ we raised. Here are fifty new Barrington Stoke books.   

Barrington Stoke works with the best writers 

to publish super-readable, accessible books 

that can help every child experience the joy 

of reading. Book themes are matched to the 

reader’s age, not their reading age, so older 

pupils with lower reading ages can find 

books that will be of interest to them. The 

print and paper used is dyslexia-friendly 

and the books are fast-paced and not too 

long to keep even the most reluctant readers 

engaged. Why not encourage your son to 

come to the library and try one! https://www.barringtonstoke.co.uk/ 

 

Reading with 6th Form Buddies 

Following the success of the buddy reading on 

World Book Day, we have set up reading sessions 

during tutor times where pupils from Y7 and Y8 

are able to come to the library to share their read-

ing with sixth form volunteers. The sessions this 

week were great with pupils getting to know each 

other finding confidence to read aloud. We hope 

this scheme will be a useful addition to our interventions and I want to thank the 15+ sixth formers 

who have volunteered their time to help our KS3 pupils. 

 

TURN ON THE SUBTITLES! 
 

Is this the best tip ever for improving reading? 

Watch THIS video for information from Jack Black! 

 

“Top scientists have proven that turning on subtitles of TV Jack Black programmes can double the chanc-

es of a child becoming good at reading.”               . 

 

Find out more at: https://www.turnonthesubtitles.org/ (thanks to Mrs Jarvis for the top tip!) 

 

The library is for everyone. Keep reading!  Laura Bridge lbridge@beechencliff.org.uk 

LIBRARY NEWS  

Stephen Fry Jack Black 

https://www.barringtonstoke.co.uk/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=vBqgF0qi3UY
https://www.turnonthesubtitles.org/
mailto:lbridge@beechencliff.org.uk


 

FROME YOUNG WRITER SHORT STORY COMPETITION 

Is supported by Frome Festival and Frome Writers’ Collective (FWC). 

Competition information 

The writing prompt for 2024 is ‘MISSING’. 

Entries are FREE. 

Stories should be no more than 2,000 words in length. 

Writers should be aged between 12 & 15 or 16 & 21 years on May 31st 2023 and live within 15 miles of 

Frome. 

One entry per person. Digital entries only. 

Stories should be emailed to fromewriterscollective@gmail.com as Word attachments or in the body 

of the email. 

Entries should include the student’s name, age, the name of the school/college (if currently attending), 

and contact information – it helps us if a school or college is willing to collate and send entries, but 

this is not essential. 

  

Judging and prizes 

Entries will be judged by author 

and UK patron of reading,   Joffre 

White in two age groups: 

Competition A 

For young writers aged 12 - 15 by 

the 31st May 2023.  

First prize:  £50. 

 

Competition B  

For young writers aged 16 - 21 by 

the 31st May 2023.  

First prize:  £50 

 

The runners-up in both               

competitions will also be awarded 

cash prizes. 

 

  

Gill Harry 

Co-chair, Frome Writers’ Collective 

https://fromefestival.co.uk/
file:///N:/AW_Cards
mailto:fromewriterscollective@gmail.com
https://www.joffrewhite.com/joffrewhite.com/Home_Page.html
https://www.joffrewhite.com/joffrewhite.com/Home_Page.html


At Beechen Cliff School we understand that the cost 

of supporting your children through school can put 

pressure on your household budgets. Rises in the 

cost-of-living have seen increases in the costs of    

essentials like food, fuel and housing. 

We want all our students to feel comfortable and 

confident in school and to be able to participate in 

everything that is on offer.  We want to do all we 

can to make every school day affordable for all our 

families and to help you find the support you might 

need if you have money concerns. Local support 

services is included in this document and details of 

who you can contact at Beechen Cliff School         

follows. 

Getting Help 

It can be difficult to talk about money worries.     

People finding it hard to make ends meet often 

hang on and try and sort things out themselves; not 

seeking help until the situation has become very 

difficult.  Whatever the issues you are facing we 

would encourage you to ask for support before 

things get that way.  There is no shame in seeking 

support when you need it and both the school and 

the help organisations listed below will help with 

sensitivity and confidentiality.  

Please talk to us about your concerns so that we can 

work together to support you child. 

If you are… 

…entitled to Free School meals, contact -           

tlayton@beechencliff.org.uk 

…KS3 and not entitled to Free School meals,     

contact - mfitzpatrick@beechencliff.org.uk 

…KS4 and not entitled to Free School meals,          

contact - hrogers@beechencliff.org.uk 

There are also many sources of support from both 

local and national organisations. Here are some key 

agencies that we recommend:  

Local support 

B&NES Community Wellbeing Hub: 0300 247 0050 

Monday to Friday 9am to 5pm. The team can link 

you up with organisations such as B&NES Citizen’s 

Advice that help with money, housing,                  

employment, and health issues. One call can get you 

in touch with a range of services, all under one roof, 

including several in the list below.   

B&NES Welfare Support  offers short-term           

emergency help with living, travel or housing costs 

through  

vouchers or direct purchase. The team also offer help 

with Council Tax and Discretionary Housing        

Payments, clothing for interviews and costs of           

moving home. All available for people in crisis and 

living on low incomes.     

St John’s Crisis Fund  provides support to people who 

are struggling financially and funds essential practical 

items like beds, white goods, furniture, carpets,         

counselling, debt support and basic employment skills 

and training. You do need to be referred by a                

professional like a health visitor or housing                   

association support worker.  

B&NES Citizen's Advice : FREEPHONE 0808 02787897 

Mon-Fri 9.30am - 2.30pm. Free expert advice from an 

independent and trusted charity. Citizens Advice can 

also help with complex problems, where you might 

feel really stuck or overwhelmed including debt,          

benefits, housing, family issues, discrimination, and 

immigration.    

Clean Slate Quids In weekly emails Free sign-up for 

weekly email full of ways to help increase income and 

savings and manage on a low income. No distracting 

adverts for credit cards or loans, just straightforward, 

solid guidance on how to make the most of the money 

you have and how to maximise your income. Clean 

Slate also have local advisers in B&NES that you can 

speak to or see face-to-face. 

B&NES Livewell B&NES  links to many services for 

local families including childcare, health, money, 

learning and skills, social and leisure resources and 

more.  Enter what you are looking for in the search 

box. 
 

Debt Free South West provides help and advice to 

people in B&NES on matters such as rent arrears, 

council tax, utility bills, credit cards and loans. 

 

Free clothing and uniform 
B&NES School Kit Project SKiP provides new school 

related items such as uniforms and bags to local 

schoolchildren whose families, whether they are            

currently in work or not, are experiencing financial 

hardship. You need to be referred to SKiP by the 

school, so talk to us and we can help you access this 

support.   
 

Financial Support: Information for parents and  carers 

mailto:tlayton@beechencliff.org.uk
mailto:mfitzpatrick@beechencliff.org.uk
mailto:hrogers@beechencliff.org.uk
https://communitywellbeinghub.co.uk/
https://beta.bathnes.gov.uk/apply-welfare-support
https://stjohnsbath.org.uk/what-we-do/funding-support/crisis-programme/
https://www.citizensadvicebanes.org.uk/
https://quidsinmagazine.com/register/
https://quidsinmagazine.com/register/
https://quidsinmagazine.com/register/
https://quidsinmagazine.com/register/
https://livewell.bathnes.gov.uk/
https://debtfreeadvice.com/getadvice
https://debtfreeadvice.com/getadvice
http://theskip.org/


Action Pantry Clothesline offers free clothing for          

children aged 5-15 from good quality donated goods. 

Some school uniform items available.  You can visit 

and choose from the clothes rails or ask for a bundle of 

age-suitable clothing to be made up for you.   
 

The Nest Project provides free clothing and equipment 

for children aged 0-5 from good quality donated 

goods. They run drop-in toddler groups with a       

friendly welcome, a listening ear, and a cup of tea too.  
 

The Uniform Cupboard  free, good quality donated 

school uniform for B&NES Schools. Situation on       

Lower Bristol Road, Bath.  
 

Affordable Food 

B&NES Food Finder local listings for B&NES          

affordable food projects including foodbanks, food 

clubs, pantries, and community cafes. The food clubs 

and pantries offer a range of fresh and store-cupboard 

food at very discounted prices so you can make your 

food budget stretch much further. They are also,               

increasingly, hosting teams who offer money advice 

for example form Citizen’s Advice and Clean Slate.  
 

National advice and information 

Money Helper Government website offering            

comprehensive guidance on all aspects of money,     

benefits, debt and investments. Includes a ‘Couch to 

Financial Fitness’ tool to help you get back on track.   

Entitled To is a website that helps you work out if  

your family is entitled to any benefits.  You might be 

surprised!   

Money Box on Radio4 There are lots of money-related 

tips on this programme on BBC i-player. You can           

listen any time. Topics have included surviving debt, 

tips for rented housing, coping with cost of living  

rises,       avoiding scams and fraud calls, applying for 

benefits and much more.   

Free School Meals 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
  

Please ignore the following if your son is already in receipt of Free School Meals or you are   fully 

aware of the criteria and know that you are not eligible. 
  

After recent conversations with parents whose financial situation has changed we felt that it was    

important to circulate information about Free School Meals and the link by which you can apply. 
  

Apply for free school meals | Bath and North East Somerset Council (bathnes.gov.uk) 

 

BANES Contact Details:- 

Email: freeschoolmeals@bathnes.gov.uk 

Tel: 01225 39 43 17 
  

If you need to contact the school about Pupil Premium or Free School Meals please email us at        

pupilpremium@beechencliff.org.uk 
  

If you are not eligible for Free School Meals but are still in financial hardship please direct all             

communication to headteacher@beechencliff.org.uk 
  

Published with this week’s newsletter is an information sheet that we have created and an         

application form if you'd prefer to print and post it. 

 

Tracey Layton 

Pupil Premium Lead 

https://www.mercyinaction.org.uk/clothesline
https://thenestproject.co.uk/get
https://livewell.bathnes.gov.uk/children-and-families/family-support-services-and-organisations/parenting-and-family-support-0
https://www.banesfoodfinder.org.uk/
https://www.moneyhelper.org.uk/en
https://www.entitledto.co.uk/
https://www.bbc.co.uk/programmes/b006qjnv/episodes/player
https://beta.bathnes.gov.uk/form/apply-for-free-school-meals
mailto:freeschoolmeals@bathnes.gov.uk
tel:01225394317
mailto:pupilpremium@beechencliff.org.uk
mailto:headteacher@beechencliff.org.uk


Support for Special Educational Needs and/or Disabilities 
 

If you have concerns about your child's learning and would like to discuss this with 

the school's SENDCo, Mrs Blair, please do contact her by email: jblair@beechencliff.org.uk 

 

If you would like to know more about the BANES Local Offer for SEND, please see below.  

 

Parents and Carers 

 

Live Well B&NES is the home to Bath and North East Somerset’s SEND 

Local Offer, providing information, signposting and support to young 

people with SEND and their families. We would like to ask all educa-

tion and childcare providers within B&NES to share the attached information with your       

families and communities, to remind families of the wealth of information included within the        

Local Offer, information that can support families at every stage of their journey. 

 

Unfortunately recently, we have heard from a number of parent carers that they are unaware of 

the SEND Local Offer, both at early stages of their child’s SEND journey, but also from some well 

into their journey. It’s vital that all parent carers of young people with SEND are aware of the       

information available to them, and how to access support services. We all have a duty of care to 

ensure they are equipped with the information early on to assist with a positive experience. 

 

Beckie 
 

Beckie Penny 

Information Officer 

Live Well B&NES 

Bath & North East Somerset Council 

Email: livewell@bathnes.gov.uk 

 

mailto:jblair@beechencliff.org.uk
mailto:jblair@beechencliff.org.uk
mailto:livewell@bathnes.gov.uk


 

D&T—Food and Nutrition 
 

Last week, Year 9 Food and Nutrition    

students made Curries. They had the          

option to make one of two styles: a tomato 

based curry; or a coconut based curry. 

They have been developing their use of 

the hob safely and starting to think about 

presentation.  

 

Year 8 students have been baking Bread rolls. They were asked 

to be creative with their shaping, here are a few images to show their results.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 10 Hospitality and Catering classes have been making Fishcakes from tinned fish and tinned 

potatoes. They are learning about sustainability and costing of products, along with how to shape 

and coat their Fishcakes.  

 

 

Mrs K Gallagher 

Design and Technology 



Extra Curricular 

 

Annual School Concert- Tonight (Thursday 21st March ) 7.00pm, St Luke’s Church 
 

The School will be presenting its Annual Music Concert on Thursday 21st March 2024 at St Luke’s Church, 

Hatfield Road, (BA2 2BD).    
 

Several Ensembles will be involved, including Concert Band, Swing Band, Folk Group, Guitar Ensemble, 

Choir, Saxophone group and Year 7 ensemble, all presenting a wide range of repertoire. 
 

The Concert will commence at 7.00pm and finish at approximately 9.15pm including a 20 minute interval 

during which refreshments will be available. 
 

Price of admission is £2 via ParentPay.  Please Note: this is a ticketless event and an electronic record of         

tickets purchased will be kept to allow admission on the night. 
 

We look forward to seeing you at what promises to be an enjoyable evening! 
 

 

Mr P E Calvert 

Head of Music 

West Side Story  

With our upcoming production of West Side Story 

in partnership with Hayesfield and Bath Theatre 

School, we are looking for students to help         

backstage and to support with technical roles                

including lighting. We area also looking for parent 

volunteers to help back stage 

The performances are taking place from 25th to 28th 

March and we would be grateful for support both 

during final rehearsals in the week before and           

during the show week. 

If you would like to help out please email 

staff@baththetareschool.com or contact                  

Miss Moorhead at school. 

The production is being promoted online with the 

Bath and Wiltshire Parent Magazine. 

Tickets are booking fast  so don’t miss out!  Tickets 

for this performance can be obtained via this link 

Bath Theatre School 

 

 

mailto:staff@baththetareschool.com
https://thebathandwiltshireparent.co.uk/2024/03/beechen-cliff-and-hayesfield-collaborate-for-production-of-west-side-story/
https://baththeatreschool.com/tickets/




Beechen Easter Raffle—Draw  

Milton House 



 

AUCTION OF PROMISES – 6.30PM FRIDAY 17TH MAY 2024 
 

Dear Parents, Carers, Teachers and Friends, 

 

Following a very successful Quiz and Curry night in January, the Beechen Cliff PTA are excited to announce 

their biggest fundraiser for 2024! 
 

The PTA are aiming to raise money for Digital Screens in Classrooms, Sport & Extra-Curricular Activities and 

for updating sleeping facilities at the school cottage, Tir y Cwm, by holding an auction of promises. 
 

For those of you that haven’t heard of an auction of promises, it’s an auction of items, activities, time, and        

experiences. We know we have a wealth of talented, skilled and generous people in the Beechen Cliff school 

community and we are looking for any donations to raise the funds we need! 
 

Can you think of something you might be able to offer for the auction? 

Could you bake a cake, babysit, do some gardening, act as a chauffeur for the night, offer painting? Could you 

offer a cookery class, instruction in music, tennis, fly fishing or a sport? You may be a lawyer, accountant,      

architect, website designer, vet or dentist and could give some of your time for auction. 
 

Are you able to offer a special beauty treatment, children’s party services such as face painting, some tutoring 

sessions, a special experience, tickets or a box to an event or even offer a holiday venue? 
 

We’re hoping for a wide range of promises to buy and sell for the benefit of the children. It would be 

amazing to have some ‘big ticket’ items, but anything you can offer will be greatly appreciated. 
 

Local attractions and businesses are also being approached to help by offering tickets, goods or services, which 

you might wish to bid for at the auction. 

 

Can you think of someone who could be the auctioneer? 

We know there must be someone in our community who would be great at doing this even if they have never 

done it before, so please ask them to support this fantastic event by contacting Clive Greenhough on             

cgreenhough@beechencliff.org.uk 
 

How do I donate a promise? 

Please complete the google form here or email Clive Greenhough on 

cgreenhough@beechencliff.org.uk giving a brief description of what you would like to donate with your name 

and a contact number then he will get in touch! 
 

How do I book a seat or table? 

This event is now live on Parentpay and will cost £15, which includes a Caribbean meal and a welcome drink. 

There will also be music and the Heads and Tails game for a cash prize. There are only 100 seats available as it 

is taking place in the main hall and we expect places to sell out very quickly, so please book early to avoid      

disappointment.  If you want to organise a table of 10, please email Clive Greenhough a lead name with your 

child’s name and Year group along with the pupil names of the parents that you would like to be on your        

table to cgreenhough@beechencliff.org.uk Please make sure you and your table have paid for all your tickets 

first! 

 

We really hope you will be able to support the school and thank you in advance. 

With thanks and regards 

 

The PTA Auction of Promises Team 

 

mailto:cgreenhough@beechencliff.org.uk
file:///R:/Office/NEWSLETTER/Weekly%20Newsletters/Newletter%20Articles%2023-24/29th%20February/cgreenhough@beechencliff.org.uk%20


Fixtures for week commencing 25th March (correct at time of publication) 

Please visit Beechen Cliff Sports page  for up to date information 

 Fixture 

Start 

time/kick 

off 

Meet 

time Transport 

Finish/

Return 

time 

Monday 25th  

March 

      

Tuesday 26th 

March U13 and U15 Table tennis v RA (a) 15:30 15:15 Minibus 18:00 

      

Wednesday 27th 

March 

Mad Dog  Rugby 7s     

U13a,b,c U12a,b,c football v Millfield Prep (a) 14:00  Coach  

Details to be confirmed 

https://www.schoolssports.com/school/default.asp?id=374


 

School Community Wellbeing 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carer’s, 

We hope this finds you well? This week we have two videos to share with you. Both relate to 

young people (and adults!) understanding what anxiety is and a how we can lower our heart rate 

(manage the feelings of anxiety) through nasal breathing. What’s really wonderful about the nasal 

breath and something thatwe share with students, that no one can tell that you are doing it! So, the 

technique can be done anywhere! In the classroom, the corridor or walking up the hill into school! 
 

The Truth about Anxiety 
 

Physiology First and Nasal Breathing. 
 

We hope you find them useful! 
 

Warm Wishes,  

 

The Wellbeing Team 

Careers Newsletter 

The Beechen Cliff Future Horizons Careers Newsletter  is published this weeks alongside this school 

newsletter.   

If you would like any further support or information please let me knowcareers@beechencliff.org.uk 

 

Mrs Emma Pascoe 

Head of Careers 

https://youtu.be/rpolpKTWrp4
https://youtu.be/nO2SlVe9rpQ
mailto:careers@beechencliff.org.uk


Community Links 

We are happy to promote local businesses and community events. Please note these are not the                   

responsibility of Beechen Cliff School.  

Easter Holiday Clubs 

 -  Charlie and the Chocolate Factory 

Here at Characters Stage School we have a really         
exciting 'Charlie & the   Chocolate Factory' themed club 
planned for the Easter holidays.  

 
The children will work on script and songs from the 
musical all week and on the final day they  will                 
perform a show to their family and friends. 
 
It's great fun and a fantastic way to make friends. 
 
Moira, Maria and the Characters Team 
 
 
Moira Townsend Williams 
Characters Stage School 

Moira: 07932 785807 

 

Like us on Facebook and Instagram if you do! 

https://www.facebook.com/CharactersStageSchool 

https://www.facebook.com/CharactersStageSchool


Junior Squash 

We have a qualified coach on a Saturday morning offering a ‘mini’ 
session for juniors aged up to 11 from 0915 until 1000 and a Junior 
session for those above the age of 11 from 1015 until 1130.  

This is open to everyone whether they are members or not although there is an extra 
charge for non members. 

 

Andy Rogers 

Squash Secretary 

Lansdown Club 

https://www.lansdownclub.co.uk/squash/ 

https://www.lansdownclub.co.uk/squash/


Bloomfield Botanticals —

Elderberries for cold and flu 

When I started exploring the power of 
plants, I found myself drawn to the 
ways I can use  common kitchen   
ingredients like ginger, cinnamon,  
cardamom, cloves, juniper berries, 
garlic, ginger, horseradish, rose hips 
and more to support wellness. And, 
here I am using zero chemicals   
making Spice Elderberry Syrup,   
Enhanced Elderberry Tincture and  
Elderberry Fire Cider and Oxymel – all 
are packed with  immune supportive, 
anti—viral, anti–bacterial, vitamin 
rich properties . 
 
If you like the sound 
of it  follow me on 
Instagram , or visit 
The Farmers Market 
at Green Park Sta-
tion each Saturday. 

 

 

https://instagram.com/bloomfield_botanicals?igshid=OGQ5ZDc2ODk2ZA==

